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DATE:  May 9, 2011 

 

TO:   Procurement Directors 

 

FROM:  Director, Policy Division 

   Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy 

   Office of Procurement and Assistance Management 

 

SUBJECT: New Starts, Requests for Proposals, Funding Opportunity Announcements 

and other Similar Arrangements as Implemented under Division B, Title I, Section 1418 

of the Department of Defense and Full-Year Continuing Appropriations Act, 2011   

 

SUMMARY:  Acquisition Letter 2011-04 implementing instructions and guidance for Section 

1101(a)(2) of the Full-Year Continuing Appropriations Act of 2011, Pub. L. 112-10 (hereinafter 

Full-Year Continuing Appropriations Act of 2011), is hereby revised to add Section 1418 on new 

starts, requests for proposals, requests for quotations, request for information and funding 

opportunity announcements.  

 

This flash and its attachment will be available online at the following website: 

http://management.energy.gov/policy_guidance/policy_flashes.htm. 

 

Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Barbara Binney at (202) 287-1340 

or barbara.binney@hq.doe.gov.  

 

Attachment 

http://management.energy.gov/policy_guidance/policy_flashes.htm

